

OUR LADY OF FATIMA

NIAGARA CATHOLIC

November, 2024 439 Vine St., St Catharines, ON, L2M 3S6

Telephone: 905 935 4343 Fax No: 905 935 3943



PRINCIPALS CORNER

Dear Parents

As we transition into November, I wanted to thank you for supporting our Thanksgiving food drive as well as our Halloween Parade that we experienced during the month of October. During the month of November, we will be sharing progress reports with you, outlining your child's early adjustment to a new year which will be followed by interviews. We will be acknowledging Remembrance Day with selected activities to take place in the classrooms and the last school day of the month will culminate in an event we refer to as "joyday" as we prepare the school for the Christmas Season. I wanted to thank all of you for your assistance with our "kiss n ride" program as we have improved substantially the navigation of traffic in the parking lot during

drop off and departure times. Please continue to access the niagaracatholic.ca website to locate our website under the school's tab to keep abreast of various activities and events taking place during the month of November at Our Lady of Fatima Catholic Elementary School.

Yours in Education,

Mr. Dagenais



12 DAYS OF CHRISTMAS RAFFLE

We will once again be running our 12 Days of Christmas Fundraiser. Tickets will be sent home on Monday, November 11th. We ask that all tickets be returned to the school by Friday, December 6th, this includes all UNSOLD tickets as well.

The draw will take place starting Monday, December 9th with a cash prize of \$100 for 11 days and the 12th day the winner will receive \$500!

We thank Our Lady of Fatima school community in advance for all your support with this fundraising event.

FOOD DAYS

Pita day is Thursday November 7th.



Sub day is Thursday,

November 14th.



Antipasto day is

Thursday, November 21st.



Pizza day will be

Thursday, November 28th.



PROGRESS REPORTS

Progress reports will be available on the Parent Portal as of Tuesday, November 12th. Please visit the following link: https://niagaracatholic.ca/reportcards/



OUR LADY OF FATIMA



November, 2024 439 Vine St., St Catharines, ON, L2M 3S6 Telephone: 905 935 4343 Fax No: 905 935 3943

- Select the School
- If you cannot remember your password, please put in your email as the username, click Next, and then request a password change
- If you are new to the school, you will need to click on Create an Account first
- Please remember to use the email that we have on file



@OLOFSC

Our Lady Of Fatima, SC Falcons- soaring toward excellence!

FOLLOW US ON INSTAGRAM

We have recently created an Instagram account to keep you updated on school events.



SPIRIT WEAR

It's the perfect time of year to order those spirit wear hoodies with the cooler weather coming. All orders can be purchased directly through https://www.bigbearspiritwear.com/

At the top of the page click on Schools, Elementary Schools, then select Our Lady of Fatima.

They offer a variety of options to purchase and deliver directly to the school.

BINGO VOLUNTEERS

Our Bingo volunteers help our school to receive contributions raised from Delta Bingo. The funds received are used for so many things that benefit our students including technology, school trips, Christmas events, treats and special days.

We are looking for more dedicated volunteers who are able to donate their time for our Bingo program. Please call the school for more information.

SAFE ARRIVAL

We kindly ask that you continue to report your child's absence through the Safe Arrival program. You can do so by using

- (1) website https://go.schoolmessenger.ca
- (2) using the mobile app SchoolMsgr
- (3) by calling 1-844-287-6287